
1 
 

I-94 Road and Bridge Construction in 2018 and 2019 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

 

1. Are you building an additional travel lane in each direction?  

• We will be building the new bridges to accommodate the additional 
travel lane in each direction. The additional lane will not be 
constructed with this project.   

• We will be connecting the merge/weave lanes between the Cooper 
Street ramps and the Elm Street ramps. 
 

2. Will sound walls be constructed with this project? 

• Sound walls will not be constructed with this project. When the 
additional through-lane is constructed, a re-evaluation will be done 
to determine if a noise analysis is required and if any potential 
mitigation is needed. 

 
3. How long will the Cooper Street bridge be out of service? 

• Approximately March-October 2019. More detailed information will 
be shared in early 2019.    

 
4. Are you going to buy my property? 

• No. All the property acquisitions for the current project are 
complete.  

 
5. How will I get around on I-94 during the project? 

• Two lanes will be open in each direction during the daytime. 
Nighttime lane closures will occur. Ramps will be detoured during the 
project.  

 
6. How will you be getting rid of the rock along I-94 without damaging cars? 

• The contractor will be required to perform this work in a manner that 
is safe and effective, similar to other complex work adjacent to 
traffic.  

 
 


